
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 26, 2024 
 
 
Joseph Davidson 
5901 N. Honor Ave 
Suite 200 
Sarasota, FL 34243 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Davidson, 
 
I am writing this letter based on MPIA request the Town of Perryville received for 116 Starboard 
Ct.  Per your request, there no outstanding; Zoning Code Violations, Building Code Violations, 
Fire Code Violations or Certificate of Occupancy.  In addition, there are no outstanding bills 
currently.  Furthermore, there is no additional information you have requested, in the Town’s 
knowledge, that exists for this property. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
George Patchell 
Town Administrator 
Town of Perryville     


